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SANTA FE COUNTY  

IFB 2022-0052-FD/APS 

FIRE HOSE AND LADDER TESTING SERVICES 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

Dear Proponents,  

 

This addendum is issued to reflect the following immediately.  It shall be the responsibility of 

interested Bidders to adhere to any changes or revisions to the IFB as identified in this Addendum 

No. 1.  This documentation shall become permanent and made part of the departmental files. 

 

 

THE DEADLINE FOR ALL BIDS HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO: 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2021 AT 2:00PM  

All bids must be submitted to:  

 102 Grant Avenue (1st Floor), Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501. 

 

The Bid Opening is available online via WebEx  

 Calling (480) 418-9338 meeting number: 2481 986 2405 

Or 

https://sfco.webex.com/sfco/j.php?MTID=mce62082dbf767d5344a0ce8adda0f390     

 

 

 

Question No. 1: What is the $1,000.00 bid security for? 

   

Answer No. 1: As stated in the IFB – General Terms & Conditions – Number 28 

on page 8 “The Bid Security of the successful bidder will be 

retained until the bidder has executed the Agreement, whereupon 

the bid security will be returned.  If the bidder fails to execute and 

deliver the Agreement within ten (10) days of Notice of Award, the 

County may cancel the Notice of Award and the Bid Security of the 

bidder will be forfeited.” 

 

https://sfco.webex.com/sfco/j.php?MTID=mce62082dbf767d5344a0ce8adda0f390
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Please add this Addendum No. 1 to the original proposal documents and refer to proposal documents, 

hereto as such.  This and all subsequent addenda will become part of any resulting contract documents 

and have effects as if original issued.  All other unaffected sections will have their original 

interpretation and remain in full force and effect.  Responders are reminded that any questions or need 

for clarification must be addressed to Amanda Patterson-Sanchez, Procurement Specialist Senior at 

apatterson-sanchez@santafecountynm.gov.   
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